
Hello: 

 This email is intended for all SS to Gr. 7 local staff and secondary Life Skills/Prep 

teachers.  It is being sent to all teachers to ensure no one misses important LRC 

information for the 2023-2024 year.  It has been posted to the LRC News section of 

learn71 for future reference if required. (Click here.) 

  

 July 7:  Last day the LRC is open for browsing, signing out Pro-d books and novels, 

returning items.  (Hours:  8:00 to 4:30) 

  

August 28:  First day the LRC is open for browsing only, returning items etc. Take 

photos of the kits you want to book on August 30 at 3:45 (Hours:  8:00 to 4:30) 

  

August 29, 9:00-11:30:  Pro-d, LRC Novel Sets and Collections (including decodable 

and hi/lo readers for Intermediate students) 

  

August 29:  1:00-3:00:  Pro-d, Exploration of the LRC (our collection, how to search and 

book etc. 

 

August 30:  12:30 - 3:00:  Pro-d, Stories Alive: 5 Things to do with a Good Story (Great 

activities presented by Jacquie Anderson and LRC resources related to Story/Oral 

Language on display.  Come and see some beautiful, brand new kits!) 

 

August 30, 3:45:  Booking calendars are opened for the 2023-2024 school year.  They 

will all be red before 3:45.  

 

Special Note: 

 

Over 6,200 LRC kit bookings were made in the 2023-2023 school year.  A huge 

thanks to Helena, Starsa, Jana and Heather for their work in processing, circulating 

and accounting for all the little bits. 

  

Joan 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flearn71.ca%2Flrc-news-2021%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJoan.Pearce%40sd71.bc.ca%7C63704ba9336245cd547708db7663cc7a%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638233943218882685%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DTkR%2FQjDwwjxr3dNh1RVoBj26mztSloYKd4T1wKBFqM%3D&reserved=0

